FOR THE ATTENTION OF LINDA GRIFFITHS,
PLANNING, HOUSING AND ECONOMY,

CHERWELL DISTRICT COUNCIL.

Dear Ms Griffiths,

10/01491/REM : KM2 Bicester
I have no objections to this application.

However, there is an opportunity to enhance crime prevention and community safety on the site.  
SECURED BY DESIGN

Any Housing Association units on this development will be required to achieve Secured by Design accreditation.   Residents of open-market homes should not be disadvantaged or become more vulnerable through lower security standards.  

· I therefore ask that consideration is given to a Condition, Informative or Planning Note that all homes achieve, as a minimum, Part 2 (Physical Security) of Secured by Design New Homes 2010.

Secured by Design is the UK Police flagship initiative supporting the principles of designing out crime by use of effective crime prevention and security standards for a range of applications.  It supports one of the Government’s key planning objectives – the creation of secure, quality places where people wish to live and work.

Sincerely

David Campbell 
David Campbell

Crime Prevention Design Advisor

Thames Valley Police

Queen’s Avenue

Bicester

Oxfordshire

OX26 2NT

01869 364560

david.campbell@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk
16 November 2010

